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August 8, 2022 

Dear North Side Families, 
 I would like to welcome you to North Side Primary School for the 2022-2023 
school year! I am thrilled and honored to lead our students, families, and staff into an 
exciting new school year! My goals and vision for North Side align perfectly with that of 
the dedicated, caring, and hard-working faculty and staff at North Side - we strive to 
provide a safe, caring, engaging, and memorable learning experience for ALL students.  
 This year, our mission at North Side is to establish ourselves as “The Cornerstone 
Connection” of the Ellwood City Area School District so that All Our Children Learn 
Today for Tomorrow.  As a school community, we will work hard to “connect and 
communicate” with each other so that we can “collaborate” together in an effort to 
“create” a learning experience that will positively impact the social, emotional, and 
academic needs of ALL students. Our belief is that we serve as the first connection for 
our students and families, and our commitment to starting your school experience off 
with a positive and impactful foundation is essential for student success in school and 
beyond.  

We are excited about the many learning opportunities that will be available in our 
school this year! For 2022-2023, we continue our transformation toward a true K-2 
school, with new renovations to our “Little Wolverine Learning Lab,” an increased 
emphasis on our “Chill Room,” the expansion of our Positive Action Program, and a 
dedication to “making memories” for all of our children!  We can’t wait to utilize these 
new learning experiences with our students and families throughout the upcoming year!   

Please know that we consider you, our families, an essential part of the team that 
is tasked with the important job of educating your children. At North Side, “We do this 
TOGETHER,” and we look forward to carrying out that job with all of you this school year! 
 I hope to see all of you for our  “Meet The Teacher” Event on Tuesday, August 
23rd from 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm! Enjoy the rest of your summer!  
      

Yours in education, 
              

Mr. Parson, Elementary Principal  


